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Since my last report the new Parish Council has held its first meeting.  We co
-opted two councillors to bring our numbers up to the full complement, and 
welcomed Victoria Ros dos Santos and Annie Maclean to fill the two vacancies.  
Much of our meeting was taken up with routine matters that have to be 
addressed each year, such as deciding who will represent the Council on 
various external bodies.  You can find all the details in the minutes – although 
they will not be confirmed until we next meet, you can access a copy of the 
unconfirmed minutes on this page: https://northmundham.org/council/
schedule-of-meeting/ 
 
In one particular item we discussed a funding application from the Light 
House & Solid Rocks Village Youth Club.  The application was for a far bigger 
sum than we can accommodate in our budget for this financial year, but we 
made a small grant for the rest of the financial year calculated to cover the 
cost of the hall rental fees for September to Christmas and for January to 
March.   
 
It was very encouraging to see so many people at the Neighbourhood Plan 
Steering Group’s event in the village hall on Saturday 8 June.  We had over 
130 visitors, and we found it really useful to have the chance to discuss ideas 
with so many residents and to hear your views.  We have collected lots of 
written and verbal feedback which we still have to analyse.  For those of you 
who missed the event and would like to know more, and for those of you who 
came but would like to catch up with progress, we plan to have a stand at the 
Gala on 13 July.  We would really like to see you there to tell you more about 
what is happening and how the Plan is developing, and for you to let us know 
your ideas for the future of your neighbourhood. 
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